
Notice of change in regular closing days

Sundays and Japanese holidays

Before change

Saturdays, Sundays, and Japanese holidays

After change

Dear customers
We will update its regular closing days from April 1st, 2024.

Thank you for your understanding.

Your support is greatly appreciated.

Business Hours: Mon-Fri 9:00-17:00


